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 Esther Launstein was honored by the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club as the Dansville Student of the 

Quarter for her outstanding academic achievement and leadership in school activities. Esther and her 

parents attended a special breakfast where she was presented with a certificate and a $100 check. 

 Dansville High School students in American Literature classes honored our heroes on Veterans’ Day. 

The classes invited area Veterans to attend, which was followed by a special luncheon for the guests. 

 

 Mrs. Braman and the NHS students organized this year’s Powder Puff football game and they donated a 

record $800 from admission to the Hope Foundation. 

 

 This year 59% of our high school students were represented at Parent-Teacher Conferences, which is 

slightly above average for fall conferences.  

 

 Our FFA students competed against other Michigan schools in the Michigan FFA Association Broiler 

Contest. The chicks that were fed and raised by students from birth, grew with no defects and had a 

97% uniformity. The 6th hour class earned a Gold award and the 5th hour class earned a Silver award 

for their outstanding work. 

 Dansville students and parents were invited to Family Information Night, which was targeted for 

parents and students in grades 6-12. Several different presenters provided information on a variety of 

topics including: planning for college, financial aid, talking with kids about social media, and what 

parents should know about drug use. There were also representatives from 35 colleges, universities, 

trade schools and the military who were available to answer questions. 

 Sophomore Noelle Simmons participated in the Shakespeare Submersion Program. Based on a 

personal essay, Noel was chosen to work with the acting team from Stratford, Ontario. They spent 

a week rehearsing at MSU with students from throughout Michigan and presented a final 

performance at the Wharton Center. 
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